
From: Tejinder singh
To: Ruemel Panglao
Cc: Tejinder singh
Subject: Re: Eucalyptus and Pine trees
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 2:58:59 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ruemel,

When you have a moment, would you happen to know if a permit to install our water
connection, can be issued for us, so that we can start the re-seeding process ahead of the
expected heavy rains.

We have a 5/8" connection, but for the Water Distt to supply water, we need a permit from the
county according to the Water Distt. I am forwarding the email and attachment from the water
district in my subsequent email to you.

I will appreciate your assistance.

Thanks
TJ Singh
655 Miramar Drive, Parcel-1
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

On Aug 4, 2021, at 1:40 AM, Tejinder singh  wrote:

Dear Ruemel,

Please find the photographs of the fiber rolls that we have started installing in the
links below:

https://www.dropbox.com/s/j24zl5ag30gxtz8/2021-08-03%2016.14.06.jpg?dl=0

https://www.dropbox.com/s/s78ynl0j6q4cwe0/2021-08-03%2016.16.52.jpg?dl=0

Thanks
TJ Singh
655 Miramar Drive, Parcel-1
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

On August 3, 2021 at 11:18 AM, Tejinder singh  wrote:

Thank you Ruemel,

We have obtained fiber rolls and plan to begin installing them this
week. Regarding seeding, can you please suggest to the Coastside



Water Dist, copied on this email, that we may install water to our
property.

Thanks
TJ Singh
655 Miramar Drive, Parcel-1
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

On August 3, 2021 at 10:07 AM, Ruemel Panglao
<rpanglao@smcgov.org> wrote:

Hi TJ,

We have received some concerns from interested parties
regarding potential erosion issues that stem from your
recent tree removals. As noted on our Permit Exemption
for Hazardous Trees page
(https://planning.smcgov.org/press-release/permit-
exemption-hazardous-trees), erosion control measures
should be implemented to minimize erosion and
sedimentation. Please see the recommended measures on
the webpage.

After consultation with senior staff, it was determined
that, at minimum, fiber rolls and re-seeding must be
implemented within 7 days.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Ruemel

From: Tejinder singh  
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 8:15 AM
To: Ruemel Panglao <rpanglao@smcgov.org>
Subject: Eucalyptus and Pine trees



CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County.
Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the
content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ruemel,

As always I greatly appreciate your assistance.

Since there is a major drive and incentives also being
provided, to remove the Eucalyptuses and Pines given
the fire hazard, and fire concerns raised by some
households near our property, we are thinking of
removing all of the Eucalyptuses and Pines that are on
our property over the next several weeks.

Thanks

With kind regards

TJ Singh




